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Aloha from our General Manager 

I am excited the holidays are finally here and I love 
the Christmas traditions that we do here at Roselani 
Place.  Our dedicated Activity Department is led by 
our fantastic Activity Director, Kalei Figaroa, and our 
amazing Activity Assistant, Leren Obispo, and our 
Driver, Bonnie Medeiros.  Together along with Keala 
Dutro, our dedicated Maintenance Director, they 
place our Christmas décor all over our Community to 
get all of us into the holiday spirit.  Some of our 
unique décor has their own story that we’ve had 
through the years and fills us with good memories of 
great holidays past. 

Kalei, Leren and Bonnie plan to do many of our annual holiday activities that 
have become our tradition.  Like setting up the Nativity scene and making  
gingerbread houses.  Along with greeting carolers from the Maui community 
and holiday entertainment to spread the holiday cheer. Kalei also coordinates 
the decorating of our 6 Christmas trees throughout Roselani, our annual    
Decorate Your Door Contest for our residents and heading to the local     
neighborhoods to awe at their holiday lights displays. 

We also have new traditions like our holiday movie showings and displaying 
our Roselani Elf on the Shelf.  Traditions like these bring the holiday spirit 
alive and have us something to look forward to for this holiday season.  We 
are looking forward to having our annual staff Christmas party and our       
resident and family Christmas Eve luncheon.  The holidays are a time to enjoy 
each others company and making memories that will last a lifetime.  We all 
deserve this time to celebrate with our loved ones and are mindful to do it 
safely. 

So whatever holiday tradition you follow to bring your family and friends   
together, continue to do so and keep that tradition alive.  Being present in the 
moment and grateful for the time we have with one another is what the       
holidays are all about.   
 
On behalf of myself and all the staff at      
Roselani Place, we wish all of our Residents 
and their families a joyous and blessed holiday 
season!  
 
Mahalo nui loa, 
Faith Gianan 
General Manager 
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 COVID News from the General Manager 

Dear Residents and Families of Roselani Place, 
 
Thankfully there is no COVID activity to report at this time.  We have the ability to test those who may have 

been exposed and/or experiencing any symptom(s).  Please inform a Nurse, Resident Assistant or the 

Receptionist if you don’t feel well. 

 

Residents, staff, visitors and guests are not required to wear face masks while in our Community.  However, 

should we have an active staff or resident case, we encourage you to wear a face mask for your protection and 

for others.  I also ask should one present any symptom(s) that is not COVID related, then to please wear a face 

mask. 

 

      Wash your hands often and please utilize the hand sanitizer stations throughout the building.  When serial testing 
is being conducted, we encourage you to wear a face mask that covers your nose and mouth upon leaving your 
room and when assisted by any one of our staff members.  If you are in need of a free face mask, please ask us 
and are made available at the Front Desk.  Wearing a face mask becomes optional again when serial testing is 
complete and no COVID activity is present.             

  

If someone is exposed or is experiencing COVID or flu symptoms, we strongly urge our guests to refrain from  

visiting and to re-schedule their visit.    

 

      Visits can be conducted daily and for any out of the facility visits, please inform us of the date, time, and        
approximate length of when you will be out of the facility; at least 24-48 hours in advance of leaving, to our 
Receptionist.  Before leaving the facility, please sign out at the Front Desk.  

 

      Roselani Place stays committed to the well-being of our residents.  Our Health Services Team also wants to   
remind you to wash your hands often.   Please inform our team in the Med Room when you have a medical    
appointment.  When you feel sick or ill, please press your call pendant and inform any staff member or nurse. 

 

             I am available to address any concerns or questions you may have.  On behalf of myself and all the staff        
 of Roselani Place, we want to thank our residents and their families for their continued support and   

            understanding to keep our community safe for everyone this holiday season.                                                                                                                                                                       

            
            Thank you, 
            Faith Gianan 
            General Manager 

Roselani Place  
   Friends and Family Rewards Program 
 

Up to $1500.00* off your rent! 
 
Please contact Debbie Priest, Marketing 
and Community Relations Director, for 

more information 808.871.7720  

  





 

December 2024 Important Dates 

December 7   Pearl Harbor  

                                Remembrance Day 

December 20  Winter Solstice 

December 24  Christmas Eve 

December 25  Christmas Day 

December 25 –Jan 2 Hanukkah 

December 26 –Jan 1       Kwanzaa 

December 31  New Year’s Eve  

                               

                               

Effective Wednesday, January 1, 2025,  
the price of our Guest Meals will increase and will be the following: 

 
Breakfast Meal   $8.00 

 
Lunch Meal   $8.00 

 
Dinner Meal   $8.00 

                                                           
Payment for guest meals must be made at the front desk prior to dining, either by personal check or 
charge to your account.           

Announcement 

In Memory of  

Roselani Place Resident 

 

Marian Pu’u 

December 10, 1935—November 12, 2024 

  

  



December Birthdays at Roselani Place 

December  3                Rose Soon   

December  3             Stephen Tam Sing 

December  5   Gordon Hirano  

December 13    Anita Yagi 

December 20   Jeanette Nakamura 

December 31   Mary Lynn Kasper 

 

*Complimentary Birthday Lunch*  

Please see Kalei in Activities for more information 

Get into the holiday spirit  

with our annual 

Resident’s Christmas  

Decorate Your Door Contest 
 

See Kalei or Leren in Activities  

to assist with your  

decorations!   

Prizes for 1st, 2nd & 3rd Place 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for  participating in the 2024 Walk to End Alzheimer’s  
on Maui, November 16, 2024. 

 
 
Team Roselani Place reached our goal of $1,500.00!  Mahalo to some of our generous       
contributors: Shimoda ‘Ohana, Ms. Miyahira, Mrs. Gushiken, Ms. Kaya, Mrs. Lohman, 
Mr. and Mrs. Gramit, Diane Alba-Means, Debbie Priest, Ms. Fernandez, Bob Hipley and many 
others. Your generosity is greatly appreciated! 

 

Roselani Place is a proud Gold Sponsor of the  
Walk to End Alzheimer's

®
  



Christmas Eve Day Luncheon  

December 2024 

Editor: Debbie Priest 

www.roselaniplace.com 

88 S. Papa Avenue 

Kahului, Maui, HI 96732 

Phone: 808.871.7720 

Toll Free: 800.554.9853 

Roselani Place  

December 

 Employees of the Month  

Deann Moritz and Dianne Lacaden 
We want to recognize two outstanding employees in our Community.    
Congratulations to Deann Moritz, our Enhanced Care Coordinator, and   
Dianne Lacaden, our Dining Room Supervisor, for being selected as our 
December Employees of the Month.   
 
They were both recognized for their continued dedication to all of our    
residents and their departments.  Deann Moritz has been working at     
Roselani Place since it opened.  For the last 22 years, Deann has helped 
hundreds of residents and their families in our Health Services Dept.  She 
works hard to ensure coverage in her dept and covers shifts when needed.  
Deann has a lot of experience assisting our residents with their medical  
needs and supports our Director of Health Services, Venesha Rems 
Vasquez.   Deann shared, ”I enjoy working here because of our residents.”   
 
Dianne Lacaden has been working with us for 9 years.  She also ensures 
coverage in her dept and also covers shifts when needed.  Dianne oversees 

our dining meal services and is very       
knowledgeable of our residents’ food 

preferences.   She shared, “When I’m 
not at home with my family, I am here 
working.  We are also a family here.”   

Faith shared that Deann and Dianne are 
the backbone of Roselani Place.  She, 
Chef Tusi and Venesha are very     

appreciative of Deann and Dianne.   
They both work with great compassion, 

good work ethic and are well deserving 
of this recognition.  Please join us in 

congratulating them.   Mahalo Deann 
and Dianne for all that you do for 
Roselani Place! 

       Tuesday, December 24, 2024 

       11 am - 1 pm 

Menu 

 Soup and Salad 

Surf and Turf  

Medallion Beef with Chimichurri Sauce  

and Lobster Tail with Garlic Butter  

Roasted Baby Potatoes 

Steamed Asparagus 

 Natasha’s Specialty Cake 

     $24/adult         $14/keiki   

Limited parties of 3 or more please inquire prior  

Seating is limited and is available on the day  

of the luncheon on a first come, first serve basis. 

Please RSVP by Friday, December 20, 2024 

 at the front desk or by calling Roselani Place 871-7720.   

Musicians in all three Dining Rooms 

 Bobbie Jo Curley in Aloha Gardens 

 Mike Fitzsimmons in Maluhia Terrace 

  Tracie Barnett in the Main Dining Room 


